
We worked with Lantum to develop a Greater 
Manchester Primary Care Workforce Bank in 
direct response to the Covid19 pandemic. The 
contract with Lantum ends on 30 September 
2022 and an interim ‘GM-based solution’ through 
Greater Manchester Primary Care will commence 
from 1 October 2022.
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Key contacts:

How do I register for the New GM Primary Care Workforce Bank?

It’s easy, you will access registration in a dedicated website. To register your interest, email us at:

Can I use my phone to book shifts?

Soon, yes. A phone app is in development to improve ease of use. In the meantime, you will be 
able to book via online. A link will be sent to you once you express your interest via email to:

What are the benefits to me using the GM Workforce Bank?

By using the GM Workforce Bank you will get to choose where and when you work, meaning 
you can help to build workforce resilience in GM, and support your local population.

You will have the potential to establish your own relationships with practices local to where you 
live and work.

You will also have access to madatory training via the GM Digital Passport.

Who pays my session fees?

Your payment arrangements will be negotiated with and paid directly by the practice.

All payment and working arrangements will be agreed between the practice offering the 
session.

Information
for staff

Going live October!
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